
 

 

 

 

 

March 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are delighted to let you know that we will be selling DVDs of our recent school 

production of ‘Back to the 80s’. Copies are available by ordering through the school on 
the order form below and cost £5 each.  

 

Students from the cast, crew and band are invited to join us for a preview showing after 

school on Thursday 28th March in P02.  

 

Order forms should be returned to the drama department by Monday 1st April so we 

can get these produced for after the Easter holiday. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs A Beasley 

Curriculum Leader of Drama  

 

 

 

To: Mrs A Beasley 

 

 

Name of student __________________________________________  Form _________ 

 

 

 

I would like to order __________ copies of the ‘Back to the 80s’ DVD at a cost of £5  
 

each and have paid £ ___________ online. 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer (please sign) _________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer (please print) ________________________________________________ 

 

Date __________________________________________________________________ 

  

 
 

   

 


